Cincinnati Bell
Telephone”

FRN 0012486437
June 17,2014

Amended Transmittal No. 886

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 Twelfth Street S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT) is filing an amended Transmittal No. 886 to
submit a revised Page 106.124 in order to reflect the Terminating Local Switching rate
reduction inadvertently omitted from Transmittal No. 886.

The original filing was filed June 16, 2014 and was made on 15 days’ notice and
included the following: CBT proposed in Transmittal No 886 to make changes in Section
6 — Switched Access as part of its 2014 Annual Access Filing and Intercarrier
Compensation (ICC) Filing to decrease the Terminating Local Switching rate. CBT
explained the reduction in the Terminating Local Switching rate in its Description &
Justification. Additionally CBT’s ICC file ACCREDTRP shows the revised Terminating
Local Switching rate.

The tariff pages included with this letter are scheduled to become effective July 1,
2014,

This letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the
Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).



Questions concerning this filing should be directed to Mike Bishop at the above
address, by phone at (513) 397-1231, or by fax at (513) 421-1367.

Attachments

Respectfully submitted,

WA

Michael E. Bishop
Senior Manager — Switched Services & Regulatory
Cincinnati Bell Telephone



